
August 17, 1935 

 

Hon. F. X. Teasdale  

#4 Hospital, 

Farmington, Missouri. 

 

My dear Teasdale: 

 

I was very glad indeed to have your letter of the 13th, containing the report from the boys 

in Ironton, on my return home from the State Fair. Thank you so much. 

 

The political situation is looking better than ever before. Prospects could not be more 

encouraging at this early date. I hope you will keep your ear to the ground, and continue 

to write me anything you think I ought to know. 

 

With deepest appreciation, and with kind personal regards, I am, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

LCS:PM LLOYD C. STARK. 


